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Here is what the student government has accomplished and is planning currently: 
 
Patriot Day.  On Tuesday, September 13, 2005, at 12:00 noon in the SBVC 
Library Viewing Room, the ASB co-sponsored a commemoration to honor those 
people lost in the terrorist attacks on September 11, 2001.  We distributed clutch 
flag pins to participants.  The College Singers performed under the direction of 
Ms. Matty Scully, who also gave brief histories of the songs offered.  We also 
collected donations for survivors of Hurricane Katrina. 
 
Constitution Day.  On Monday, September 19 at noon in the Library Viewing 
Room, the ASB co-sponsored an informative program on the Constitution of the 
United States. Professor Ed Gomez and Doctor Dan Walker offered different 
perspectives of the Constitution.  
 
Indigenous Peoples Month.  During the month of October the MEChA Club celebrated 
the indigenous people and cultures throughout the world.  There were lectures and film 
shown every Monday that showed how various cultures evolved.  On October 12, they 
hosted a special celebration in the Greek Theatre from 6:00-9:00 p.m. that included 
dancers, music, speakers and food. 
 
Red Ribbon and Disability Awareness Week.  The ASB will sponsor this during the 
week of October 24-27, 2005.  There will be a graphic display of a crashed car supplied 
by MADD.  There will also be a booths set up in the Quad and Campus Center 
throughout the week, staffed with Human Service Club and class representatives who 
will be encouraging other students to sign cards pledging to remain drug, alcohol and 
tobacco free for the week.  Additionally, there will be HIV testing, blood bank, and 
disability simulation exercises along with adapted equipment displays. 


